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Braintcroft E-Act Primary Academy Weekly Newsletter 

Possible reopening of our 

school for some children. 

Plans are being put in place to re-open 

our school from Monday 8 June at the 

earliest, instead of Monday 1 June, for 

our nursery, reception, year 1 and 

year 6 pupils. This is in line with the 

government’s guidance which has 

given schools and academies the 

flexibility to re-open from 1 June ‘at 

the earliest’ and when we are best 

placed to do so. 

Please read additional information in 

the letter posted by Ms White on the 

school’s website or the Dojo page 

regarding this matter. 

 

        

Nursery:  DIAMOND: Hana and Haya, for excellent work this week. 

Reception: CORAL: Elif and Abiya, RUBY: Kaashif and Alex,  

 AMBER: Muneeb, for working hard on set tasks.                                                       

Year 1: JADE: Jade- Salma and Saira.  EMERALD: - Riham and Narjis.      

TURQUOISE: Zian and Afreen, for working through the tasks set.  

Year 2:  CRYSTAL: Maryah and Zayan.  ONYX: Halimo and Aminah 

SAPPHIRE: Yaseen and Adil, for resilience in completing tasks.                                               

Year 3: TOPAZ: Alex A and Musa, AQUAMARINE: Helena C.  OPAL: Naz 

and Zohra, for being consistent in completing and uploading work.  

Year 4: GARNET: Hamza and Salma.  ZIRCON: Ishaq and Najah     

AMMOLITE: Sarah J and Khalid, for working exceptionally hard. 

Year 5: AMETHYST: Loqman and Aishah. MOLDAVITE: Jannat B and Ali 

PEARL: Elias and Sofia, for consistently working hard this week. 

Year 6: QUARTZ: Tioba and Zainab. TANZANITE: Zaker and Dhilan LAPIS-

LAZULI: Hamza and Abrasha, for consistently completing and uploading 

work on Dojo. 

Another week of fantastic work from our amazing SUPER STARS 

from Nursery to Year 6.  

Congratulations to our SUPER STARS. Well done to you all. 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Half Term Break 

As the week commencing the 25th 
May is half term, we will not provide 
additional work online for that week. 
We will expect children to still engage 
with Joe Wicks activities, access BBC 
Bitesize, TTRockstars, Learning Village, 
Skoolbo, Fiction Express or even try to 
catch up on past work. 

 Staff will not be looking at or respond 
to emails or other messages during 
half term. Activities and agendas for 
the week of the 1st June will be on the 
school’s virtual learning page on the 
school’s website.   

OUR SCHOOL MANTRA: 

SUCCESS in everything we do, PERSEVERANCE to make dreams come true. INTEGRITY and honesty 

that is who we are, RESILIENCE to stretch and reach for the stars. INDEPENDENCE to make decisions 

to learn and grow, THOUGHTFULNESS of others The SPIRIT we all know 

 

 

 

Week ending 22.05.2020 

STAY ALERT AND SAVE LIVES!   

  

Congratulations 

Amethyst for 100% 

Of your class 

connected on Dojo 

Please continue to 

upload your reading, 

maths, English work 

or any interesting 

videos of activities 

you are doing at 

home. 

 



 

 

 

 

Braintcroft E-Act Primary Academy Weekly Newsletter 
  

Our students have been working very 

hard in our Virtual School 

Musa A Year 3 

 

 

 

 

Haider doing his Eid presentation 

Mindfulness 

activity by Helena  

 
Elif doing her Eid 

presentation 

 
Freiya’s writing, Year 5 Hiral’s pancake- Amber class 

 

Pancakes from Amber  

class 

 

Abdul’s drawing 

 

Ariana Year 6 

 

 

 

 


